
April 18, 2022

California Air Resources Board

Re: Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment (EVSE) Standards Regulation

Siemens expresses its continued support for CARB’s existing “Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment

Standard”. Siemens has reviewed and considered the Technology Review undertaken by Staff and

believes the Review provides further evidence for the need to retain the standard. No substantial

changes have taken place in the market since the original adoption of the standard. Payment at

public chargers continues to be a challenge for many EV drivers, and payment challenges remain

a barrier to EV adoption including – and perhaps especially – in disadvantaged communities and

communities of color.

Siemens stands for open, universal access to public chargers for all Californians, especially for

chargers that have been or will be funded by public dollars.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment.

/s/ Chris King

SVP – eMobility Strategic Partnerships

Siemens


